
For employees working on-campus on April 8 
Be sure to plan ahead for campus parking on the day of the eclipse. 

Before Friday, April 5 
• Get your Eclipse Employee Parking Permit from your supervisor. 

Monday-Tuesday, April 8-9 
• Parking in your normal surface lot space is permitted but may not be 

available. 

• Parking in any IU Bloomington garage will be available to ALL 
employees regardless of permit type. 

o You will be asked to show your Eclipse Employee Parking Permit or 
IU parking permit when entering a garage. 

Wednesday, April 10 at 7 a.m. 
• Parking enforcement resumes in surface lots and the garages return to 

their regular permit access and charges. 

For questions, contact IU Office of Parking Operations at 812-855-9848 
or askpark@iu.edu 
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